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19th April, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 

School Uniform 
 
As a school, we pride ourselves on the high standards of uniform worn by our students. 
 
It is an integral part of students’ sense of whole school community and identity. 
 
On those occasions when students forget items of uniform, our expectation is that they will see Mrs 
Harrison at the start of the day, to borrow the required items. This also applies if students’ clothing does 
not meet our expectations, for example skirts which are too short; trousers which look like leggings / 
jogging bottoms. 
 
After the Easter break, students who forget their tie will be able to borrow an alternative for lessons. 
They will not be in circulation at break and lunchtime and will be directed to spend social time away from 
the main body of students.  School policy will be implemented if students do not follow expectations. 
 
Please encourage your child, as part of their daily routine, to get into the habit of putting his / her tie into 
a blazer pocket to ensure it can be easily located the following morning. 
 
Students being fully equipped for lessons contributes to their general good habits of organisation.  All 
students are expected to bring basic equipment to each lesson, which includes black and green pens, 
pencil, ruler, scientific calculator, as well as their student planner. 
 
In order to ensure the safety of the whole school community, scissors should not be carried by students, 
as these are potentially dangerous.  If students require use of scissors in class, they will be provided by 
the teacher. 
 
Any student found with scissors will have them confiscated and you will be contacted, you may choose to 
collect them from reception or we can dispose of them safely. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support in maintaining our high standards. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
D Sullivan 

 

Miss D J Sullivan 
Senior Assistant Head 
Behaviour, Welfare and Safeguarding 
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